
   

Communication Services (CS) Report 
October 2019

IN THIS REPORT:
 PayPal for membership dues on WOW
 Flotilla and Division Reports 
 Flotilla 08-39 has moved their website to WOW
 Call for name’s and photos of newly elected officers
 Drive Space Clean UP 

REPORT DETAILS:
PayPal for membership dues on WOW

Technology can empower our members. I applaud 05-55, Thomas Herbst for setting up
PayPal for his members. It’s when we put technology to work for us that we get the most
out of it. Now members of 05-55 can pay dues on-line using PayPal.

Flotilla and Division Reports

As I’m no longer including the full context of Division and Flotilla CS reports, I ask that you keep including when 
sending out your reports. I do read all reports and when there is something that needs to be sheared I will include it in this
report. If you think something in your report needs to be sheared with the District let me know and I will include it as 
well. 

Flotilla 08-39 has moved their website to WOW

Congratulations! to William Hale for getting flotilla 08-39 moved over to WOW. 

Call for name’s and photos of newly elected officers

Each year as new officers are elected we call for names and photos of the new officers. In
order for us to keep our District’s website up to date we need this information ASAP. We
have started building the new 2020 pages. The new pages will not be published until
01/01/2020. If the unit will change officers, let us know. It helps us if we know who is
staying on for second year. 

We start out with a gray silhouette of the officer until we get a photo. Don’t let your image to the world be nothing more 
than a blank silhouette. 

Drive Space Clean Up

The District’s website storage space is filling up. This is not a call to stop storing items in the District Cloud. I just want 
to let you know that the District CS team will soon be starting a clean up of old outdated documents from the cloud. As 
the CS team removed this items there is a chance something in use today may get deleted. Therefore, in your visiting the 
District’s website if you come across a broken link or missing item let us know.

End of District CS Team Report
Respectfully submitted,
Mart Gardner, DSO-CS
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